
 

 

Monday 28th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

I am delighted to share with you the findings of our recent Challenge Partners 

review.  

 

This report speaks volumes about the incredible contribution made by each and 

every member of our team and I would like to thank my colleagues for all that they 

do.  

 

You can read the report here: 

https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/2022/02/28/challenge-partners-review-2022/.   

 

As ever, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions at all.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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